
From: jonathan.hall2 

Sent: 01 January 2023 15:36 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Planning Application 2022 /5281 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

 

 

 

 
Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone. 

 

 

-------- Original message -------- 

Re: Planning Application 2022/5281/P for Environmental Impact Assessment 

As a resident of the estate, I object to the terms of this application because it excludes 

the following areas, and wish them to be included:                                                      

- Geo-Environmental; 

- Water Resources,  

- Drainage and Flood Risk; 

- Light Pollution4; 

- Project Vulnerability5; 

- Transport and Access;  

and 

- Waste and Materials. 

 Yours sincerely, 

  

Signed:              Jonathan Hall  


